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Senator,
 
Thank you again for taking up our funding reform proposal. I have not communicated
with House members for a few days about it, but please let me know if there’s
anything I can do to be helpful or whether it is better I stay out of the way at this point.
I am in my office today and will be here tomorrow and Sunday too if you all are in
session, just to make sure I am available if necessary.
 
Thanks,
Rob


